
Notice of Possible Quorum  

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is hereby 

given that a possible quorum of the Plan Commission, Community Development Authority and/or 

Village Board will be present:  

Tuesday March 22, 2022 

06:30 p.m.  

  

Ellsworth Middle School Library  

312 Panther Dr.  

Ellsworth, WI 54011 

 

This is a town hall meeting with Chris Holtkamp from the University-Wisconsin River Falls to work on the 

Comprehensive Plan process.  

 

No action or discussion of official village business will take place at this event.  

 

Nicole Stewart  

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer  

Village of Ellsworth 

 


